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Oregon is in a place to where we are fighting so much from the inside that there is 

even a huge part of the state that wants to become part of Idaho. Bills like this one 

that take away our freedoms are the reason. See our position is simple, keep 

government out of my day to day as much as possible and don’t mess with our 

constitutional rights. We over govern and over spend on unnecessary things all the 

time. We should be focused on getting our budget under control, our people back to 

work, and our kids to be taught regular math science reading and writing. This bill has 

no place in what Oregonians want. Vote NO!  


